7/25/24, 3:06 PM City of Sandy Mail - Dick Hannah Event (City of Sandy)

Rebecca Markham <rmarkham@ci.sandy.or.us>

SANDY
OREGON

Dick Hannah Event (City of Sandy)

Tracie Johnson <traciej@dickhannah.com> Thu, Jul 25, 2024 at 9:58 AM
To: Rebecca Markham <rmarkham@ci.sandy.or.us>, Tony Hornback <thornback@dickhannah.com>

1. 1 will get you the additional fee
2. Site plan we have one that we can get to you and ad the extra things needed.

3. The Date will be September 14t from 6pm-12am
4. We have met with the Fire Marshal to go over our plans. We will make sure to speak with him again regarding
the pop ups that will be over the venders.

Tracie Johnson

Fleet Manager

Dick Hannah Ford

Desk 503-454-4924 Ext. 4924
Mobile 503-819-1040

dickhannahford.com

From: Rebecca Markham <rmarkham@ci.sandy.or.us>

Sent: Thursday, July 25, 2024 9:53 AM

To: Tracie Johnson <traciej@dickhannah.com>; Tony Hornback <thornback@dickhannah.com>
Subject: Dick Hannah Event (City of Sandy)

Mimecast Attachment Protection has deemed this file to be safe, but always exercise caution when opening files.

[Quoted text hidden]

This e-mail is a public record of the City of Sandy and is subject to the State of Oregon Retention Schedule and may be
subject to public disclosure under the Oregon Public Records Law. This e-mail, including any attachments, is for the sole use
of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review,

use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please send a reply e-mail to let the sender
know of the error and destroy all copies of the original message.

We care about your security and privacy. Please do not send any sensitive personal information or any other non-public
information by email. Ask one of our team members how to best share sensitive information.
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